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May 22, 2025 

 

Dear Student, 

 

Congratulations on your outstanding achievement—graduating from high school! As you look ahead to new 

opportunities and prepare to navigate a changing world, Texas College invites you to consider your next great 

milestone: earning a college degree. 

Texas College is offering the Summer Transition Enrichment Program (S.T.E.P.), designed to help you prepare 

for the next exciting chapter in your life. S.T.E.P. serves as an early introduction to college for incoming 

freshmen who want a head start on their academic journey. This six-week program provides a valuable 

opportunity to adjust to the college environment while earning up to 15 credit hours before officially beginning 

your college career.  

S.T.E.P. classes will be offered in a six-week residential format at a reduced cost. The session is scheduled to 

run from June 23, 2025, through August 1, 2025. For more information, please contact Mr. Thomas Williams-

Gibson, Admissions Counselor, or Ms. Sonora Armstrong, Office Manager, at 903-593-8311, extensions 2297 

or 2319. 

Please be advised that summer session courses are offered at a discounted tuition rate. Financial aid is available 

for those who qualify. To inquire about your financial aid status for the summer term, contact the Office of 

Financial Aid at 903-593-8311, extension 2299. Best wishes for your academic success and continued progress 

toward your educational goals. 

 

John J. Roberts 
Dean of Enrollment Management/Registrar 

 

 


